
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
August 26, 2009 
 
TO:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE:  Request for placement into audit status for FCC ID:  O9C-DNMA83 for supercede of original test report 
 
Please supercede the original test reports for NII and DTS due to typo – original test reports have typo in antenna 
types – information is still compliant. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc. 
Direct 717-676-3203 


